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NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF JUSTICE EXAMINES LAW 
ENFORCEMENT CHALLENGES POSED BY AUTONOMOUS VEHICLES 

          WASHINGTON – The Office of Justice Programs’ National Institute of Justice today 
published an article considering new challenges faced by law enforcement as a result of the 
development of autonomous vehicles. The article discusses the conclusions of a panel of law 
enforcement, industry and traffic safety experts, sponsored by NIJ, who identified critical law 
enforcement issues and needs related to autonomous vehicles. 

          TITLE:        Autonomous Vehicles: Expert Panel Lists Top Needs for Law 
Enforcement as the Dawn of Driverless Roads Inches Closer 

     AUTHOR:       National Institute of Justice 

   HERE:       https://nij.ojp.gov/topics/articles/autonomous-vehicles-expert-panel-lists-top-
needs-law-enforcement 

To receive notifications of new NIJ publications, register here. 

The Office of Justice Programs provides federal leadership, grants, training, technical 
assistance and other resources to improve the nation’s capacity to prevent and reduce crime, 
advance racial equity in the administration of justice, assist victims and enhance the rule of law. 
More information about OJP and its components can be found at www.ojp.gov.
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